
 
June 5, 2015 

9:00 a.m.  
 

The Fannin County Board of Education participated in a Budget/Strategic Planning Session 
with the following members present: Steve Stanley, Chair; Sandra Mercier, Vice-Chair; Lewis 
DeWeese; Terry Bramlett; and Bobby Bearden. 

 
Steve Stanley, Chair, called the meeting to order.  
 

 The FCSS Principals shared information regarding the FY16 budget for consideration: 

• Sarah Finch – East Fannin Elementary School; 

• Shannon Miller – Blue Ridge Elementary School; 

• Lori Chastain – Fannin County Middle School; 

• Robert Ensley – West Fannin Elementary School; and 

• Erik Cioffi – Fannin County High School. 

Central office administrators also shared information regarding the FY 16 budget: 

• Benny Long (Mr. Long was not present, and his proposal was shared with the Board by 
Susan Holloway) – Transportation Director; 

• Candice Sisson – Nutrition Director; 

• Michael Gwatney – Technology Director; 

• Art Hubbard – Assistant Superintendent Facilities & Assessment; and 

• Susan Holloway – Finance Director. 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, a motion was made by Bobby 
Bearden, seconded by Sandra Mercier, to adjourn subject to being called into special session by the 
Chair when deemed necessary.  All members voted yes; motion carried. 

 
_____________________________  

Steve Stanley, Chairperson  
 
 

_____________________________ 
 Mark Henson, Superintendent 
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